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We are looking forward to attending this years’ awards luncheon on 
the 8th November and congratulating all the students on their great achievements. 

The event is always well attended and an ideal opportunity to network with 
the Guild members.

We have been continuing with our product development and testing program 
to ensure we are at the forefront of our industry. Our ongoing work allows 

continual improvements to both our own product range and that of our 
customers. With our many years of experience in passive fire protection, 
we welcome the opportunity to work with clients in this field, so please do 

contact us on sales@mannmcgowan.co.uk if you feel we can assist. 



We have been dedicated to developing our offering and continue to make 
improvements in-house to increase both productivity and space. These 
enhancements allow us to manufacture more and stock more products, 

most of which are now available for next day delivery. 

Contact us on 
sales@mannmcgowan.co.uk with all your requirements or to discuss further.
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